
Here are a few items to help you plan for your visit:

1. We will quickly disinfect the bench areas between each game.
2. You will be allowed 4 immediate household members (which can

include grandparents) per athlete. All of our tickets are sold
online. No tickets will be available on site. We have waived all
transaction fees for the remainder of the season. The code for your
families is included below and in the attached guide.

3. Spectators may attend any of the contests for the day/evening and
do not have to leave under the revised NSAA guidelines.

4. We will provide a locker room for your teams.
5. Please bring your own warm-up balls.
6. Masks are required of all spectators, game workers, coaches and

participants in bench area(s) at all times.
7. Once a team has finished their contest, the team must immediately

leave the area.
8. Please let your spectators know that no congregating may occur

after any of the contests.
9. We are allowing spectators to watch any of the four contests if they

have a ticket for the evening.

Ticket prices are $5 and $4. Each visiting school will be allowed to purchase
4 tickets for immediate family members (including grandparents).

● All of our tickets this year will be pre-sold through our online
ticketing system. It is vital that you communicate this clearly to
your families. No spectators will be admitted without a digital
ticket on site. We will not sell any tickets at the venue.

a.  Jill Harriman is the contact for any parent questions. They
may reach her at (402) 339-3606.

b.  The visiting school will be limited to immediate family
only and a capacity of 4 tickets per family of all participants.

c. The code you will give to your basketball families
is visitorphsbball. Follow directions below to purchase tickets.

Process for Purchasing Tickets:



1. Your visiting team will be allotted 4 tickets per family for immediate
household members only (to include grandparents).

2. Access the ticketing site on our PHS website at
https://phs.springfieldplatteview.org/Tickets-and-Activity-Cards

3. Enter the provided code
4. Download tickets to your smartphone. You can download an entire

order to one phone. If you do not have a smartphone, you may
download the tickets to your computer and print the tickets off.

5. Arrive at the event with your tickets.
6. All tickets are scanned at the gate and are only good for one entry per

event. If you need to leave the venue you will need to ask gate
personnel for a wristband or stamp. All spectators must wear a mask
upon entry and at all times in our building. All non-participating
students and staff must wear a mask in the bench area.

7. Each family must sit together and find seats that are at least 6'
away from any non-family members. All seating is general
admission.

8. Rules for attendance:
● Masks are required to be worn by all spectators at all times in the

building during games.
● Babies or children younger than 2 years old should not wear a

mask.
● Spectators that are eating or drinking may remove their mask -

please make sure you maintain social distancing during these
times.

● People who have trouble breathing or have been instructed by their
doctor- should not wear a mask.

● All staff who are working the event are required to wear a mask
while in the building

***If you are uncomfortable with these rules, the games will also
stream live at https://
www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/platteview-high-school-springfield-n
e
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